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Please stop this bill, as it effects the entire fly fishing and fly tying industry. Furs have 

been a historical staple in the material use of tying flies, and the fly tying industry 

depends on companies like Hareline to distribute these materials across the country. 

It is vital that this be protected as it impacts people’s jobs as well as the sport itself. 

Thank you  


